
 

9 October 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Over the past few weeks, we have welcomed back Mark and Liz to train our  

Year 6 children who have all taken part in Bikeability Level 2 cycle training.  

The training develops skills for cycling on single-lane roads with simple  

junctions and moderate traffic and included the core functions for safe and  

responsible cycling. It has been wonderful to see many more children cycling 

into school as a result and I am very pleased that the children all demonstrated 

great maturity throughout the sessions and have shown great proficiency in  

cycling safely on roads. Thank you to Mrs Evans, Mrs Dodson and Dr Thurston  

for coordinating this important life-skill for our children.  

 

Year Three have had some great fun in their classroom this week and even  

had a special visitor Esio Trot for the day! It is great to see the children so  

engaged with their learning. They interviewed the special visitor to find out  

some information in preparation for writing an information report about  

tortoises next week.  

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend.      

Best wishes 
Miss Lock 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

Harvest Donations  
Thank you to everyone who brought in donations 
for the foodbank. We have an amazing selection of dried goods 
and cleaning products to deliver to the foodbank next week. This  
will make such a difference to a number of families, so thank you  
for your support with this. 
 

 

Parent Consultations 
Next week you will receive information about booking in a slot for your child’s parent consultation. 
As much as we would love to have face to face meetings with you all, this simply isn’t practical at 
present. We will therefore be offering you either a telephone phone call or a Teams video meeting. 
Dates and times as well as information on how to book this will be sent out next week.  

Advanced notice  
Due to staff training, we will not be running after school club on Tuesday 3 November. Please 
arrange alternative arrangements for childcare should you need it on this date.   
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We are pleased to announce that we are opening as usual during 

October Half Term from Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October. 

Please remember that children will need a packed lunch, waterproof 

coat and wellies may be advisable. Please contact Miss Penhaligon 

on wraparound@bosvigo.cornwall.sch.uk if you require further 

information or visit the Bosvigo School Website. For families who 

have booked before, you can log in and book and pay on the school 

gateway. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 
Ever tried to 
paint with a 
fork?  

Bake a 
ghoulish 
ghost or a 
petrifying 
pumpkin! 

Halloween 
Fancy dress 
optional! 
Face 
Painting, 
Halloween 
photo 
booth, 
Halloween 
bingo and 
plenty of 
crafts. 

Pumpkin 
painting 
 
Make 
your 
very 
own light up  
Jack O’ Lantern 

Redannick 
Park 
 
Halloween 
windsocks. 

 

Apple 
bobbing in 
the dark! 
How well can 
you bob for 
apples 
blindfolded? 
 
Dyed rice 
autumn trees. 
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